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Dear colleagues 
This is the last newsletter in 2015 and there are only a few topics I would like to share with 
you:  
 
1) Conference Zagreb  

The conference in Zagreb is behind us, and that it was a very good conference is mainly due 
to the fact that we have had wonderful hosts and a well prepared meeting. Therefore I again 
would like to express my gratitude to Marijana Kompes, Gordan Črpić and all others in the 
team.   
Here you can find some photos from the first evening: 
http://www.unicath.hr/predstavljeni-rezultati-hrvatskog-istrazivanja-u-sklopu-medunarodnog-
empirijskog-znanstvenog-projekta-religion-and-human-rights 
 

3) Publication 

You are invited to offer your paper for publication in the Brill series. Please read the attached 
guidelines carefully. The deadline for submission is set for 31 March 2016.   

 

2) Minutes  

Attached to this letter are the minutes of our business meeting to inform the colleagues who 
could not attend the Zagreb conference.   
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4) Publications regarding religion and human rights 2015 

The program-website contains a list of publications. When we refer to the project, it is helpful 
to show that – on the international level – a good number of publications are available. Please 
check if you can add titles (chapters in books, articles in journals…) and send them to us, 
regardless whether they are in English or any other national language. It makes it easier for us 
if you follow the format we have used before (see the weblink). A response until mid-January 
would be great.  

http://www.rp.theologie.uni-
wuerzburg.de/fileadmin/01040400/Religion_and_Human_Rights/Publications/List_of_public
ations_2015.pdf 

 

5) International dataset 

In the meantime, we have received datasets 
from Italy, India and Norway – thank you. 
We will put them together carefully.  

 

 

 

The year is ending very soon. Thanks to all 
of you for the cooperation and collaboration 
in 2015. Merry Christmas and a good start 
into 2016,  

 
Hans-Georg Ziebertz 
 

 
Further attachments 
- Minutes Zagreb business meeting  

- Guidelines book 
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